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NASDA congratulates Donald Trump on being inaugurated as President of the United States, 

emphasizes importance of federal and state government collaboration  
 

ARLINGTON, VA— The National Association of State Departments of Agriculture congratulates Donald 
Trump on his inauguration as President of the United States. NASDA looks forward to working with his 
administration to champion solutions for food and agricultural production. 
 
“State departments of agriculture are steady leaders in helping communities solve some of rural and 
urban America’s most complex challenges of making certain all Americans have access to an abundant 
and nutritious food supply. As co-regulators with the federal government on environmental, agricultural 
and food safety policies, NASDA will work with the Trump Administration to ensure agriculture leads the 
way toward a healthy and resilient world.” - NASDA CEO Ted McKinney. 
 

### 
 
NASDA is a nonpartisan, nonprofit association which represents the elected and appointed 
commissioners, secretaries and directors of the departments of agriculture in all 50 states and four U.S. 
territories. NASDA grows and enhances American food and agricultural communities through policy, 
partnerships and public engagement. To learn more about NASDA, please visit www.nasda.org. 
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